Dc Super Hero Girls Date With Disaster
Thank you categorically much for downloading dc super hero girls date with
disaster.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have see numerous time for their
favorite books past this dc super hero girls date with disaster, but end taking
place in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good PDF in imitation of a mug of coffee in the
afternoon, otherwise they juggled once some harmful virus inside their
computer. dc super hero girls date with disaster is affable in our digital
library an online permission to it is set as public for that reason you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in merged countries, allowing
you to get the most less latency epoch to download any of our books in the same
way as this one. Merely said, the dc super hero girls date with disaster is
universally compatible in the manner of any devices to read.
DC: Women of Action Shea Fontana 2019-10-22 For decades, DC Super Heroes have
inspired us to reach new heights, find strength in adversity, and access our
inner power. This gorgeously illustrated collection tracks this progress,
profiling the fiercest, strongest, and most independent female Super Heroes and
Super-Villains in the DC Universe, along with the real-life women integral to
their development. Featuring Wonder Woman™, Lois Lane, Batgirl, Bumblebee,
Hawkgirl, Black Canary, Amanda Waller, and many more, this lush volume is a
vivid celebration of the amazing, inspirational women of DC. All DC characters
and elements © & ™ DC Comics. (s19)
DC Super Hero Girls: At Metropolis HIgh Halloween ComicFest Special Edition
(2019-) #1 Amy Wolfram 2019-09-18 When Batgirl, Wonder Woman, Supergirl, Green
Lantern, Bumblebee, and Zatanna are continually late to class because of their
crime-fighting, they are sentenced to finding an after-school club for a whole
week ... or else they'll be suspended! But finding a club is not as easy as it
looks, and when the girls keep finding themselves kicked out of the clubs they
like, they must think outside of the box and go outside their comfort zones to
avoid suspension. This first chapter from the DC SUPER HERO GIRLS: AT
METROPOLIS HIGH graphic novel is perfect for ages 6-10 and a great entry point
into the DC Universe.
Date with Disaster Shea Fontana 2020-08 "Originally published in the US in DC
SUPERHERO GIRLS: DATE WITH DISASTER. Copyright Ã2018 DC Comics"--Title page
verso.
Field Trip Disaster (DC Comics: Secret Hero Society #5) Derek Fridolfs
2019-10-01 Diana Prince (Wonder Woman), Bruce Wayne (Batman), and Clark Kent
(Superman) take a field trip to the 31st century in this newest Secret Hero
Society adventure!
DC Super Hero Girls Shea Fontana 2018 Catwoman is out alone on the prowl one
night when KABOOM--an explosion at S.T.A.R. Labs rouses the other girls from
their slumber. Star students Batgirl and Lois Lane both know the lab incident
is fishy, and they meet later to share clues. But nothing could've prepared
Batgirl for what they see next--Batgirl's dad on a date.
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DC Super Hero Girls: Infinite Frenemies #1 Amanda Deibert 2020-04-25 Kara is
excited to have a whole weekend to herself to get up to all kinds of moshing
mayhem, but the other girls keep interrupting her “me time.” When Kara’s wish
for solitude comes true as one by one the girls become obsessed with a new app
that was just released, it’s up to Supergirl to save Metropolis-and the girlson her own!
Consolidated guidelines on HIV prevention, testing, treatment, service delivery
and monitoring World Health Organization 2021-07-16 These consolidated
guidelines on HIV prevention, testing, treatment, service delivery and
monitoring bring together existing and new clinical and programmatic
recommendations across different ages, populations and settings, bringing
together all relevant WHO guidance on HIV produced since 2016. It serves as an
update to the previous edition of the consolidated guidelines on HIV. These
guidelines continue to be structured along the continuum of HIV care.
Information on new combination prevention approaches, HIV testing, ARV regimens
and treatment monitoring are included. There is a new chapter on advanced HIV
disease that integrates updated guidance on the management of important HIV
comorbidities, including cryptococcal disease, histoplasmosis and tuberculosis.
The chapter on general HIV care, contains a new section on palliative care and
pain management, and up to date information on treatment of several neglected
tropical diseases, such as visceral leishmaniasis and Buruli ulcer. New
recommendations for screening and treating of cervical pre-cancer lesions in
women living with HIV are also addressed in this chapter. Guidance on service
delivery was expanded to help the implementation and strengthening the HIV care
cascade. Importantly, this guidance emphasizes the need for differentiated
approaches to care for people who are established on ART, such as reduced
frequency of clinic visits, use of multi-month drug dispensing and
implementation of community ART distribution. The adoption of these
efficiencies is essential to improve the quality of care of people receiving
treatment and reduce the burden on health facilities, particularly in resource
limited settings.
DC Graphic Novels for Kids Sneak Peeks: DC Super Hero Girls: Powerless (2020-)
#1 Amy Wolfram 2020-06-16 When the electric grid and cloud computing get
knocked out on the same night, the Metropolis High Hamsters aren't quite sure
how to deal...with a cafeteria that only accepts cash? And some of the girls
are more affected than others: Batgirl without her smartphone barely makes it
to school at all, but Green Lantern is mostly determined to keep her friends
safe. Speaking of which, has anyone seen Bumblebee? With half the team out of
commission, how will the girls find the source of the problem and fix it before
Sweet Justice runs out of non-frozen desserts?! DC Super Hero Girls: Powerless
continues to develop the relationships forged throughout the beloved DC Super
Hero Girls series.When the electric grid and cloud computing get knocked out on
the same night, the Metropolis High Hamsters aren't quite sure how to
deal...with a cafeteria that only accepts cash? And some of the girls are more
affected than others: Batgirl without her smartphone barely makes it to school
at all, but Green Lantern is mostly determined to keep her friends safe.
Speaking of which, has anyone seen Bumblebee? With half the team out of
commission, how will the girls find the source of the problem and fix it before
Sweet Justice runs out of non-frozen desserts?! DC Super Hero Girls: Powerless
continues to develop the relationships forged throughout the beloved DC Super
Hero Girls series.When the electric grid and cloud computing get knocked out on
the same night, the Metropolis High Hamsters aren't quite sure how to
deal...with a cafeteria that only accepts cash? And some of the girls are more
dc-super-hero-girls-date-with-disaster

2/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

affected than others: Batgirl without her smartphone barely makes it to school
at all, but Green Lantern is mostly determined to keep her friends safe.
Speaking of which, has anyone seen Bumblebee? With half the team out of
commission, how will the girls find the source of the problem and fix it before
Sweet Justice runs out of non-frozen desserts?! DC Super Hero Girls: Powerless
continues to develop the relationships forged throughout the beloved DC Super
Hero Girls series.
My Little Pony: Star Pupil Joanna Lewis 2019-12-11 Adapting the most beloved My
Little Pony animated cartoon episodes to graphic novels! Revisit the
inhabitants of Equestria and learn about the magic that friendship brings in
this adaptation of the television series' seventh season premiere! This volume
adapts two episodes, "Celestial Advice" and "All Bottled Up," in an original
graphic novel.
Out of the Bottle Shea Fontana 2020-08 Harley Quinn is center stage in this
volume of the DC Super Hero Girls graphic novel series. For an assignment in
Ms. June Moone's art class, the girls are working on their very own comic
books. The character-created comic pages give us a glimpse into each girl's
personality. But Harley isn't satisfied with her comics creation and thinks a
little of Ms. Moone's special paint will really help her drawings come to life!
The problem? Harley's drawings literally come to life!
Hits and Myths Shea Fontana 2020-08 "Welcome back to DC Super Hero High in the
newest original graphic novel from the DC Super Hero Girls line!,"--Amazon.com.
Save the Day, Wonder Woman! Michael Dahl 2020-08 Discover the power of
FRIENDSHIP in this must-have picture book featuring DC Comics' WONDER WOMAN! As
one of the World's Greatest Super Heroes, WONDER WOMAN has many powers and
abilities, including lightning-quick speed, super-strength, and a golden lasso.
But her most important skill of all? Being a friend! In this addition to the
bestselling DC Super Heroes Picture Book series, the Amazon Princess
demonstrates the traits and importance of healthy friendships. With bright,
bold illustrations and action-packed text, award-winning author Michael Dahl
(Bedtime for Batman, Good Morning, Superman, and Be a Star, Wonder Woman)
crafts a fresh, exciting way to approach this social and emotional learning
(SEL) skill while pleasing super hero fans, young and old.
Date with Disaster! Shea Fontana 2020-08 Catwoman is out alone on the prowl one
night when KABOOM - an explosion at S.T.A.R. Labs - rouses the other girls from
their slumber. Star students Batgirl and Lois Lane both know the lab incident
is fishy, and they meet later to share clues. But nothing could've prepared
Batgirl for what they see next--Batgirl's dad on a date! Batgirl is grossed out
until her friends convince her Dads get lonely, too. And with the school dance
coming up and everyone pairing off--heck, even Principal Waller has a date with
a guy named Deadshot--maybe it'll be okay just this once. The girls place a
personal ad for Commissioner Gordon while they delve deeper into the mystery
surrounding the explosion, but they're about to discover more than who is
behind the attack on S.T.A.R. Labs. Could it be that posting an ad looking for
dates for the commissioner is like advertising catnip for criminals? DC Super
Hero Girls: Date With Disaster! continues to develop the relationships forged
in DC Super Hero Girls: Finals Crisis, Hits and Myths, Summer Olympus, Past
Times At Super Hero High and Out of The Bottle.
Katana at Super Hero High Lisa Yee 2017 In addition to training to be a super
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hero, sword-wielding Katana also follows the noble warrior traditions of the
Samurai. Now an unknown source has given her the responsibility of guarding a
hundred ancient Samurai swords. But why her? And for what purpose?
Getting Dizzy Shea Fontana 2022-07-13 Dizzy wants to be the best! But with
everything she’s tried, including roller skating, this teen can only achieve
one thing—disaster. Just when she’s about to give up, interdimensional
creatures called the Negatrixes attack, forcing her to take up the mantle of
'Burb Defender! But if she wants to save the world, she's going to have to
assemble the coolest skating crew the ‘Burbs have ever seen. From New York
Times bestselling author Shea Fontana (DC Super Hero Girls, Wonder Woman
Rebirth) and acclaimed artist Celia Moscote (Juliet Takes Breath) comes an
aspirational story, perfect for fans of Save Yourself! and Rollergirl, that
reveals a true hero is nothing without her friends. Collects the complete
Getting Dizzy #1-4.
DC Super Hero Girls: Spaced Out Shea Fontana 2019-06-04 There's a new student
at Super Hero High in DC Super Hero Girls: Spaced Out, and she's about to take
some of her new friends on an out-of-this-world mission! Earth's new Green
Lantern, Jessica Cruz, learns that she must report to Oa and introduce herself
to the Green Lantern Corps--as if learning new powers and being the new girl at
Super Hero High weren't enough! Luckily, some of her new friends are willing to
accompany Jessica. But when they arrive, instead of the Green Lantern Corps
they find General Zod, Faora and Non. While the spacefaring girls take on this
intergalactic threat, the Earthbound students are faced with their own
challenge--pet-sitting Krypto! It's Kryptonian chaos across the universe! DC
Super Hero Girls: Spaced Out continues to develop the relationships forged
throughout the beloved DC Super Hero Girls series. Written by Shea Fontana,
this story is perfect for ages 6-10.
Batman Classic: Meet the Super Heroes Michael Teitelbaum 2009-12-22 When an
evil dragon attacks Gotham City, Batman knows he can't stop it by himself. With
Superman and Wonder Woman fighting by his side, there is nothing these three
Super Heroes can't do!
Wonder Twins (2019-) #4 Mark Russell 2019-05-08 From the writer of two of the
most critically acclaimed DC Comics of all time (THE FLINTSTONES and EXIT STAGE
LEFT: THE SNAGGLEPUSS CHRONICLES), it’s a mind-bending new look at DC’s new
alien teen sensations…the Wonder Twins! It’s spring and love is in the air-even
for the Wonder Twins!-as they try to adjust to life on Earth and as interns for
the Justice League. After Jayne makes an impressive showing at her new school’s
science fair, the twins both get dates that don’t go as planned but the bigger
threat may come from Jayne’s best friend Polly Math, daughter of reformed
villain Filo Math.From the writer of two of the most critically acclaimed DC
Comics of all time (THE FLINTSTONES and EXIT STAGE LEFT: THE SNAGGLEPUSS
CHRONICLES), it’s a mind-bending new look at DC’s new alien teen sensations…the
Wonder Twins! It’s spring and love is in the air-even for the Wonder Twins!-as
they try to adjust to life on Earth and as interns for the Justice League.
After Jayne makes an impressive showing at her new school’s science fair, the
twins both get dates that don’t go as planned but the bigger threat may come
from Jayne’s best friend Polly Math, daughter of reformed villain Filo Math.
DC Super Hero Girls: Ghosting Amanda Deibert 2021-09-07 Diana Prince is the
best. Usually. But these days, she's coming in second...in history class, in
gymnastics, in the race to feed Sir Isaac, the classroom newt. She could double
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down on training, but when her foe is getting a boost from a mystical mask,
will that be enough? No, she will have to rely on her friends to help her
combat this newly dangerous menace! Along the way, they'll discover why so many
classmates, family members, and super-villains have gone missing. And why there
are so many Cheetahs in the mix! DC Super Hero Girls: Ghosting introduces Tatsu
Yamashiro, a.k.a. Katana, to the beloved DC Super Hero Girls series. This story
is perfect for ages 6-10 and a great entry point into the DC Universe and
graphic novels.
Welcome to Super Hero High! (DC Super Hero Girls) Courtney Carbone 2017-08-22
WONDER WOMAN™, SUPERGIRL™, BATGIRL™, and the DC Super Hero Girls™ star in their
first Deluxe Step into Reading! Boys and girls ages 4–6 will love this Step
into Reading leveled reader featuring Wonder Woman as she teams up with her
Super Hero High classmates to take on the bad guys and save the day.
DC Super Hero Girls: Yearbook 2017-08-14 Meet all your favourite super heroes
from Super Hero High School! This DC Super Hero Girls™ Yearbook holds
everything you need to know about the galaxy's most powerful teens. It's packed
with facts, activities and personal handwritten messages from the super heroes
themselves. There's even space for you to add yourself into the yearbook, too!
Big Splash! (DC Super Hero Girls) Shea Fontana 2018-01-02 The DC Super Hero
Girls have to save the sea from the sharp-toothed villain King Shark in this
action-packed book! Wonder Woman, Batgirl, Bumblebee and Katana face the King
Shark in a battle for the high seas. Can Katana overcome her fear of deep water
to save the day? Find out in this action-packed book that also features over 30
stickers and trading cards of your favorite DC Super Hero Girls..
Summer Olympus Shea Fontana 2020-08 "Supergirl based on characters created by
Jerry Siegel and Joe Shuster. By special arrangement with the Jerry Siegel
family."
DC Super Hero Girls: Search for Atlantis Shea Fontana 2018 Praise for DC Super
Hero Girls: "A youthful twist on popular characters." -Los Angeles Times "DC
Comics fans get a nice introduction to the fun, funny world of Super Hero
High." -School Library Journal "DC Super Hero Girls offers a neat entry point
into the world of comic books for new audiences." -io9 The critically acclaimed
and New York Times bestselling DC Super Hero Girls series is back, and this
time the class is joined by new students Mera and the Teen Titans' Raven! The
celebrated series by author Shea Fontana continues with an underwater adventure
in DC Super Hero Girls: Search for Atlantis. Things are going swimmingly for
new students Mera and Raven, until the girls go on a field trip to Mera's
hometown of Atlantis and find that the underwater city has vanished! Batgirl,
Supergirl, Wonder Woman, Bumblebee, Raven, Miss Martian and Starfire discover
that Atlantis has been shrunk and bottled by the powerful villain Brainiac!
This gigantic problem calls for a small solution. To infiltrate Brainiac's
bottled-city collection, Bumblebee and Raven combine technology with magic and
shrink the heroes. But will they save the lost city of Atlantis, or will their
little plan lead to even bigger trouble?
DC Super Hero Girls Amy Wolfram 2019 Batgirl, Wonder Woman, Supergirl, Green
Lantern, Bumblebee, and Zatanna are continually late to class because of their
crime-fighting, so they must join after-school clubs to avoid being suspended
and revealing their secret identities.
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DC Super Hero Girls: Midterms Amy Wolfram 2020-09-01 Who comes out on top when
a Bumblebee, a journalist, and a super-villain fight? Find out when Karen
Beecher and Lois Lane face off in a battle of wits with...Harleen Quinzel?!
Three students top the leaderboard at Metropolis High, and the upcoming
midterms will determine who's the best in class. But each girl must first face
challenges from their real lives! DC Super Hero Girls: Midterms continues to
develop the relationships forged throughout the beloved DC Super Hero Girls
series. This story is perfect for ages 6-10 and a great entry point into the DC
Universe and graphic novels.
Wonder Woman for President/Rule the School! (DC Super Hero Girls) Shea Fontana
2018-07-31 Wonder Woman(TM) and her frenemy, Cheetah(TM), go toe to claw in
this flip-it leveled reader--with two stories in one book, featuring the DC
Super Hero Girls(TM)! On one side of this two-in-one leveled reader, the fur
flies when Wonder Woman and her frenemy, Cheetah, run for student body
president. Then flip the book over to find out what makes Cheetah Super Hero
High's favorite ferocious feline. Get your cape on with the DC Super Hero
Girls(TM)--the unprecedented new Super Hero universe especially for girls!
Readers of all ages can fly high with the all-new adventures of Wonder
Woman(TM), Supergirl(TM), Batgirl(TM), and some of the world's most iconic
female super heroes as high schoolers! Step 3 books are longer and slightly
more difficult than Step 2 books, with text assists through context cues or
illustrations.
The Greatest Showpenguin Lucy Freegard 2021-02-04 What could be better than The
Greatest Showman? The Greatest Showpenguin of course! Hot on the heels of the
record-breaking movie, and with a sequel coming shortly, we present a funny and
sensitive parody. Poppy the Penguin comes from a long line of circus
performers. Many skills have been passed down from penguin to penguin. However,
Poppy feels that performing in the family circus might not be for her. But the
hardest thing is not juggling, or riding a unicycle – it's telling her mum that
she doesn't want to perform any more. The bravery is worth it when Poppy
discovers a role more suited to her – organising and coordinating the whole
show. And what a show it turns out to be! A tale of overcoming shyness and lack
of confidence, finding success and a celebration of girl power!
Harley Quinn at Super Hero High Lisa Yee 2018 In search of higher ratings for
her web show, Harley Quinn pulls some pranks, gets involved in a dance
competition, and organizes an outrageous battle of the bands.
Study Hall of Justice (DC Comics: Secret Hero Society #1) Derek Fridolfs
2016-01-26 The team behind DC Comics LIL' GOTHAM takes readers to the halls of
Ducard Academy in Gotham City, where a young Batman, Superman, and Wonder Woman
start their very own Junior Detective Agency! Young Bruce Wayne is the new kid
at Ducard Academy, a prep school for gifted middle school students. Bruce finds
out pretty quickly that he doesn't fit in: the faculty seems to not just
encourage villainous behavior from its students, but reward it. He makes
friends with two other outsiders, farm boy Clark Kent and the regal Diana
Prince. The three band together to form a detective squad to find out why all
of these extraordinary kids have been brought together at Ducard Academy, and
to see just what the faculty is plotting. An all-new series from the Eisnernominated team behind Batman Lil' Gotham (Dustin Nguyen and Derek Fridolfs),
Secret Hero Society uses comics, journal entries, and doodles to reimagine
Batman, Superman, and Wonder Woman as three students in the same school.
They'll try their best to solve their case, but just because you're faster than
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a speeding bullet, more powerful than a locomotive, or an Amazonian princess,
it doesn't mean you get to stay up past eleven.
Showdown in Space! (DC Super Hero Girls) Courtney Carbone 2017-09-05 WONDER
WOMAN™ and the DC Super Hero Girls™ take to the stars for an epic cosmic
adventure! Boys and girls ages 4 to 6 will love this Step into Reading leveled
reader featuring Wonder Woman as she teams up with her Super Hero High
classmates Supergirl™ and Miss Martian™ for an awesome adventure in outer
space. The heroes’ school trip to a space station to meet with other students
from around the galaxy turns into a rescue mission when a meteor shower hits!
Can the heroes save the day? Get your cape on with the DC Super Hero Girls™—the
unprecedented new Super Hero universe especially for girls that includes books,
apparel, action figures, playsets, and so much more!
DC Super Hero Girls: Date with Disaster! Shea Fontana 2018-02-06 Batgirl hits
center stage in this new crime caper original graphic novel, DC Super Hero
Girls: Date with Disaster! Catwoman is out alone on the prowl one night when
KABOOM—an explosion at S.T.A.R. Labs—rouses the other girls from their slumber.
Star students Batgirl and Lois Lane both know the lab incident is fishy, and
they meet later to share clues. But nothing could've prepared Batgirl for what
they see next--Batgirl's dad on a date! Batgirl is grossed out until her
friends convince her Dads get lonely, too. And with the school dance coming up
and everyone pairing off--heck, even Principal Waller has a date with a guy
named Deadshot--maybe it'll be okay just this once. The girls place a personal
ad for Commissioner Gordon while they delve deeper into the mystery surrounding
the explosion, but they're about to discover more than who is behind the attack
on S.T.A.R. Labs. Could it be that posting an ad looking for dates for the
commissioner is like advertising catnip for criminals? DC Super Hero Girls:
Date With Disaster! continues to develop the relationships forged in DC Super
Hero Girls: Finals Crisis, Hits and Myths, Summer Olympus, Past Times At Super
Hero High and Out of The Bottle. Written by Shea Fontana, this Batgirl-centric
story is perfect for girls ages 6-12.
Past Times at Super Hero High Shea Fontana 2020-08 The students of Super Hero
High go on a one-of-a-kind field trip that will allow them to learn about the
past, up close and personal! In fact, they will be in the past! After a timemachine mishap, Harley Quinn, Wonder Woman, Supergirl, Batgirl and company find
themselves in the Jurassic period! But how will their time in the past affect
their future? Find out in the latest title in the hit all-ages graphic novel
series! From the best-selling line of kids graphic novels and celebrated author
Shea Fontana with art team Marcelo Di Chiara, Yancey Labat and Agnes Garbowska
comes the next chapter for the DC Super Hero class in DC Super Hero Girls: Past
Times at Super Hero High!
Batman Shea Fontana 2020-09 Batman: Overdrive, in graphic novel format, tells
the story of how a young, pre-Batman Bruce Wayne came to build the Batmobile
while still processing the pain and guilt of his parents' death, and how he
comes to understand that he doesn't have to walk through life on his own.
Hero Story Collection (DC Super Friends) Various 2012-08-07 Batman, Superman,
and all the DC Super Friends come together in this action-packed collection of
five Step into Reading leveled readers for boys ages 4-6!
DC Super Hero Girls: Finals Crisis Shea Fontana 2017-04-04 Class is in session!
Welcome to DC Super Hero High! It was the night before finals and the student
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body is hard at work... and nothing is going right! Wonder Woman, Supergirl,
Harley Quinn, Batgirl and their friends are learning to become heroes, but no
one knew the trials that awaited them. In the first original graphic novel from
the DC Super Hero Girls line, meet the students of Superhero High School as
they find out that fun, friendship and hard work are all parts of growing up!
The DC Super Hero Girls is an exciting new universe of Super Heroic
storytelling that helps build character and confidence, and empowers girls to
discover their true potential. Developed for girls aged 6-12, DC Super Hero
Girls features DC Comics' most powerful and diverse line-up of female
characters as relatable teens, playing out across multiple entertainment
content platforms and product categories to create an immersive world. Icons
including Wonder Woman, Supergirl, Batgirl, Harley Quinn, Bumble Bee, Poison
Ivy, Katana and many more make their unprecedented teenaged introduction, as
each character has her own storyline that explores what teen life is like as a
Super Hero.
DC Super Hero Girls: Summer Olympus Shea Fontana 2017-06-27 From the critically
acclaimed author Shea Fontana, DC SUPER HERO GIRLS: SUMMER OLYMPUS continues
the hit original graphic novel line! Super Hero High is out for summer in the
newest original graphic novel featuring your favorite superheroes. _It's
summertime, which means Wonder Woman has to take her annual trip to visit her
dad, Zeus, and this time she's bringing a few of her super-friends along. When
the girls arrive at Olympus, it's not long before the family reunion devolves
into a family competition and the gods offer Wonder Woman the ability to become
"full goddess" to increase her powers, but at the cost of renouncing her life
at Super Hero High. Will Wonder Woman refuse the offer? And if she does, might
this mean war on Super Hero High? DC SUPER HERO GIRLS: SUMMER OLYMPUS continues
to develop the relationships forged in DC SUPER HERO GIRLS: FINALS CRISIS and
HITS AND MYTHS, written by Shea Fontana and developed for children ages 6-12.
DC Super Hero Girls features DC Comics' most powerful and diverse lineup of
female characters as relatable teens, playing out across multiple entertainment
content platforms and product categories to create an immersive world. Icons
including Wonder Woman, Supergirl, Batgirl, Harley Quinn, Bumblebee, Poison
Ivy, Katana and many more make their unprecedented teenage introduction, as
each character has her own storyline that explores what teen life is like as a
superhero.
Date with Disaster Shea Fontana 2018 Batgirl and Lois Lane place a personal ad
for Batgirl's father, Commissioner Gordon, in the hopes of landing him a date
for their high school dance.
Dear Justice League Michael Northrop 2019-08-06 The greatest heroes in the DC
Comics universe, the Justice League, answer mail from their biggest fans-kids!--courtesy of Michael Northrop, New York Times bestselling author of
TombQuest, and artist Gustavo Duarte. Does Superman ever make mistakes? What
was Wonder Woman's eleventh birthday like? Does Aquaman smell like fish? In
this new middle-grade graphic novel, iconic heroes are asked questions both big
and small, and when they are not busy saving the world, the Justice League even
finds time to respond. Their honest and humorous answers will surprise and
delight readers of any age, as it turns out that being a superhero is not too
different from being a kid. Full of feats, follies, and colorful illustrations,
Dear Justice League gives readers the inside scoop into everyday heroics, no
matter who wears the cape!
Disney Princess: Jasmine's New Pet (Younger Readers Graphic Novel) Nidhi
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Chanani 2018-10-23 Before Disney's animated classic, Aladdin, this story
follows how the young princess of Agrabah learned to be a responsible owner and
friend to her pet tiger, Rajah. Princess Jasmine loves Rajah, her new tiger
cub. But living in the palace has rules, and Rajah finds them difficult to
follow! He ruins pillows with his claws, knocks over potted plants, chases the
palace peacock, and wakes Jasmine in the middle of the night with his yowling.
If Jasmine can't teach Rajah to behave better, her father the Sultan will send
Rajah away to live with someone else! Jasmine and Rajah have just a week to
learn how to follow the rules together. Award-winning writer and illustrator
Nidhi Chanani (Pashmina, Misty the Proud Cloud, Everyday Love) adds humor and
depth to this iconic pair of characters. At once sweet and humorous, this story
will appeal to fans of all ages. Also included in this volume are a variety of
story-related activities and special features!
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